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Farmers Branch Police & Fire compete for blood 
donations in annual Battle of the Badges 

 

FARMERS BRANCH ~ With bragging rights at stake, the Farmers Branch Police and Fire 

Departments are again competing to find out who can drum up the most blood donations in the 

annual "Battle of the Badges" going on Friday, 

September 11. 

Anyone wishing to donate blood to Carter BloodCare 

should come to the Farmers Branch Community 

Recreation Center, 14050 Heartside Place, between 

9 a.m. and 2 p.m. Donors will be asked if they wish 

to donate on behalf of the Police or Fire 

Departments.  

All donors will receive a commemorative t-shirt and thanks from both Farmers Branch Public 

Safety agencies. For more information, call 972.247.4607. 
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About the City of Farmers Branch: The City of Farmers Branch, with a residential population of 28,800 and a daytime 

employment population of 67,000, is located on the northwest border of the City of Dallas. The City’s 27 parks and lush 

greenbelts feature nationally-acclaimed, award-winning soccer fields, football facilities as well as baseball and softball 

complexes. The city’s location in the center of the Metroplex and only 15 minutes away from both DFW Airport and Love Field, 

along with the 2,200 hotel rooms within the city, make Farmers Branch an ideal location for residents and for business. For more 

information on the City of Farmers Branch, visit www.farmersbranchtx.gov or call 972.919.2515. 


